

Actions and matters arising from last meeting

30th August 2017

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
Carried over			
4.1	Re: Cambridge campus limited library group study room times. President report – All actions to be addressed by emailing students when they return in September	JS	
4.2	Social media training to be posted on Facebook	JK	
4.2	Free printing (JK still working on this) JS to meet with Julie Walkling	JK/JS	
4.4	Officers to discuss 'What is a personal tutor' and the possibility of a peer mentoring team.	KK	
4.5	LD, JT, KT to discuss the possibility of a Men reps. To be addressed in September when students return.	LD	
6.1	RE against cuts to education. Set up an international student forum. LD to liaise with Katie Potts/International Office.	LD	
6.1	LR (Against cuts to education) to do research about the cut of education placements for students.	LR	
6.2	'Against NHS Cuts' JS to chase meeting with RW	JS	
6.3	Speak to Active Anglia about the possibility of gender neutral toilets.	LD/MG	
6.4	JK to speak to continue conversation with catering re: equality for vegan students	JK	
7.3	Graduation ceremonies in summer – JS to discuss with Julie Walkling at her next one to one.	JS	
7.9	Free parking – KK to meet Julie Walkling.	KK	
7.11	Make cheerleading an Active Anglia sport – JS had met with Active Anglia and had negotiated for Cheer to use both Sawyers Gym and Mildmay gym when it was available. JS to push Active Anglia for more time to be made available.	JS	
7.12	Allowing food in Library – JS had spoken to Nicky Kershaw who had confirmed that food could not be allowed in the Libraries. However a scheme to reserved seats whilst students went to eat was being investigated. JS to meet bi-monthly with Julie Walkling.	JS	
7.14	'Money, Money, Money' Faculty of Medical Science hidden NUS course costs to be investigated.	LD	
3.1	The retention report would need to be re-written following a discussion on the data and what	JS	

	impact the SU has on retention. This would take about a year but an update would be provided for the next committees		
	Catering: JK to meet with the Comms co-ordinator to plan a survey on what students think value for money should be.	JK	
	JK would also be looking at visiting other University catering services.	JK	
	JK would be holding a forum on feedback for each faculty. She had met with the Communications Manager and was awaiting information on SU and University	JK	
	JK also arranging a meeting with University communications staff.	JK	
	Free printing: JK arranging a meeting with the Environment team about sustainability issues and would continue to push for online submissions	JK	
	International student events – JK would be planning provisionally and would work with the International society president and the International rep.	JK	
	LGBTQ+ and Black History: Clubs and societies – LD had finalised the aims and would be meeting with the Student Activities manager.	LD	
5.1	Against cuts to education: et to meet but have plans to do so. JS to chase KK regarding an update.	JS	
5.2	Against NHS cuts: ET to discuss when students return in September	ET	
5.3	GNT's: LD had emailed Sandy Lynam who had confirmed that GNTs would be included in the design brief for contractors in future. LD noted that there was now no gendered accessible toilet in Coslett and agreed to gain student feedback on this.	LD	
5.4	Increased equality for vegan students: JK to meet with Sarah when students return in September.	JK	
5.5	KWAF: JS to email students when they return in September. This also needed to be discussed with sports clubs.	JS	
5.6	Liberating the curriculum: A meeting to be arranged with James Hampton-Till.	EXEC	
5.8	TEF: LD and KK to discuss	LD/KK	
5.9	Trans not Trans* LD to include Trans* on the next update	LD	

5.10	Up your grants: LD had taken over ownership of this. JS to provide a handover.	JS	
6	Stop charging for hot water – Once the SU move to PTH was complete, free hot water would be available there for students. JS to provide an update at the next meeting	JS	
	Halal food – JK to talk to catering about labelling and discuss with the Chaplain	JK	
	Free parking – KK to write an update for the website.	KK	
	Jacket potatoes – JK to obtain recipe ideas and discuss with catering.	JK	
	Cheerleading – The society have access to more facilities with the SU. Students to be consulted when they return in September.	JS	
7	Budget – JS explained the options of how the budget had been distributed in the past. JS to meet with the Finance manager to discuss options going forward and put a vote online.	JS	
	Rainbow lanyards – MG to establish whether other faculties had been consulted and copy in JS	MG	